
Summer Newsletter 

Year 4 Falcons

What’s new this term?
This term in maths we will 
continue our work on 
fractions, before moving on to 
decimals, money and time.

In English, we will be 
exploring Where the Forest 
Meets the Sea by Jeannie 
Baker, and Jungle Explore by 
The Literacy Company.

In Science, we will begin the 
term by exploring Electricity, 
followed by Sound, where will 
continue to expand our 
Working Scientifically skills.

In History, will be looking 
exploring Ancient Egypt from 
3100 BCE to 30 BCE.

In Art and D&t, we will be 
learning about Electrical 
Systems: Torches and 
Painting and Mixed Media.

Our PE days are: 
Thursdays Full PE kit 
needed.
Swimming sessions 
each Wednesday.

Toast is 
50p per 

week 

Parent Drop in 
mornings are Tuesday 
8.40 to 8.50.

Reading books/diaries 
need to be school 
each day and children 
should be reading 3 
times a week at home.
Homework grids will 
be sent out in the 
Summer Term.

Contact/Parents 
Class Dojo


	Slide 11

